NB-Please phone
Owen- llogent!

Ba Grace Avenue Westville Vatal Telephone 859121 /Pete Kitchen

313102 (office)

Dear Dane

Hope to see you soon.

Once again, we on the committee of Na.F.M.A. are proud to announce that we will be presenting our annual Folk Festival in July - 7th to 12th July, 1975, to be precise. We would be proud and pleased if you would agree to take part in this great event. If agreeable, please complete the form at the bottom of the page and return it to us before the 25th June, 1975.

Although the Fest has traditionally been in the Y for the past 7 years, we decided that a change of venue was called for so we will now be in the Baumann Hall on the corner of Smith and Aliwal Streets. The acoustics are unreal which is what your music is about.

With regard to travelling expenses, Na.F.M.A. will undertake to pay as much as the profits will allow towards expenses for artists. We cannot guarantee the exact figure until we know how financially successful the Festival will be - which all depends on you! Naturally, expenses must be within reason - flying ex Joeys via Honolulu is no counted!

NAME:	
ADDRESS:	PHONE:
Please tick nights you can play	
7th 8th 9th 10th 11th 12th	
Mode of transport	
Accommodation required for how many	

N.B. Closer to the date we will contact you about meeting artists at the respective stations, airports etc.